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June i 6,2008 / 

Kan Krause 
Natural Resource Group, Inc. 
80 South Eighth Street 
Minneapolis^MN 55402 

Federal Agency: Federal Eri^:^ Regulatory Commission 

Re: Supplemental phase 1 archaeological survey report (Cloverdale Contractor Yard) pertaining to the Rockies 
Express Pipeline LLC^s installation of a 622 mile long natural gas pipeline tlnough Itllnois, Indiana, and 
Ohio OFBRC Dodcet #PF06-30-ODO; DHPA #1562) 

Dear Ms. Krause: 

Pursuant to Section 106 of the National Itistoric Preservation Act (16 U.S.C. § 470Q and 36 C.F.R. Part 800, die staffof&e Indiana 
State Historic Preservation Officer ( '̂Indiana SHPO") has conducted an analysis of the mat^ials d^ed June 4 and June 11,2008 and 
received on June 5 and June 12,2008» for the above indicted project in Putnam County, Indiana. 

Based upon the documentation available to the staff of the Indiana SHPO, we have sot identtS^ any historic buUdhip, structures, 
districts, or objects listed hi or eligible for inclusicm hi the National Regbt^ ofHlstoric Plac^ whhhi the probable area of p o t ^ ^ 
effects fin* this portion of ^ l»ojeot 

In terms of archaeology, we concur with the ardiaeologtcal report tiiat no oarrenti^ known ardbaeological resources eligible for 
biclusJon h the National Register of Historic Places have hten recorded vdthin this iKirtion of the proposed ptoj&:^ area. No fiuther 
archaeological investigations appear necessary for die Clov^dale Contracted Yard. 

tf any archaeological erti&cts or human xemams are uncovered during constmction, demolition, or e^rflimovhig activities, state law 
(Indiana Code 14-21-1-27 and29)requirestiuttdiedi8coveiyma5tberq)orted to AeDepaitmentofNaturalResour^ 
(2) business days. In thatevent,pleasecaU (317)232-1646. Be advised that adherence to IJidianaO^ 14-21-1-27 and29(k)esitot 
obviate the need to adhere to applicable federal statutes and regulations. 

We appreciate the levels of effort for identifying and evaluating cultural resources for this project and look forward to continuing our 
review. 

If youhave questions alKiut archaeological issues please contact Cathy Draeger at (317) 234-3791 or c^eger^nr.IN.gov. If you 
havequestiOQsaboutbuilduigsorstmctures please c<»itactHolly7ateat(3I7)234-3919orhtat^diir.l^^^ Add]tl(»i8lly,iQall 
future correspondence regardbig the above Indicated project, please refer to DHPA #1562. 

Veiy truly yoi 

es A. Glass, Ph.D. 
Deputy State Historic Preservation Officer 
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